
 
BSSC Competition Policy 

 

Policy Statement: 

Club Championships competitions may only be entered by persons who have been members of the 
club for a period of not less than 3 months on the closing date for entry to a particular club 
championship. This rule may be relaxed at the discretion of the Executive Officers on a case by case 
basis. 

It shall be the policy of the Club that teams and swimmers selected to represent the club in inter-club 
competitions shall be so selected by the Executive Officers or by any person or persons appointed by 
the Executive Officers as to be in the best interest of the club. 

By accepting membership, members accept that they are expected to swim for the club in events for 
which they are selected, provided that they are available to swim and unless the headcoach considers 
that the individual concerned needs to swim at a licensed meet to establish or improve Qualifying 
Times or are invited to compete at County level or above. A record of all decisions will be reported to 
the committee monthly, the head coach’s decision is final. 

The obligation of members to swim to represent schools at which they are pupils shall generally be 
recognised as over-riding their obligations to the club. 

 
 


